
OCTOBER 26, 2020

FALCONS & WILDCATS,

Gyms open 15 minutes before game time. Please do not come earlier as gyms are trying
hard to keep people moving safely in and out. 
Not all gyms have extra masks and some are running out by the end of the day. Please
remember to pack a few extra to ensure your student has one for play. 
We are still looking for a few team parents. Let us know if you are interested. 

What a weekend! We had a great time in our return to basketball games. This weekend,
Falcons and Wildcats played 30 games and hosted 20 on our campus. There were a lot of
ups and downs, but it is great to be back playing basketball! 

The Week in Sports schedule is below. Please take a look and make sure you know the
details of your team – we have more games this weekend! 

A few reminders:

Lots of games this weekend, but after the 21st we are off games until December. Please
make sure your TeamSnap status is up to date and we will see you out at the games!

Go Wildcats!
Go Falcons!
-Coach Manley and Coach D

 



BASKETBALL COVIDBASKETBALL COVIDBASKETBALL COVID
PROTOCOLSPROTOCOLSPROTOCOLS

CCYL, our basketball league, is asking for one spectator and no concessions at games. Other
guidelines for games have been communicated separately.
During practices, students will be asked to change quickly in the locker rooms, keeping masks
on tightly and being diligent about changing speedily.
Grade levels and gender groups will be kept separately as much as possible.
Practices will be divided at the 4th and 5th grade levels so that one practice per week will focus
on drills and skill development and the other focusing on scrimmaging. On skill and drill day,
students will be kept as distanced as possible by team.
Students will be encouraged and reminded to stay distant and keep masks on when taking
water and bathroom breaks.
The school may need to quarantine all unvaccinated students in a particular gender and grade
should a case occur that involves the basketball teams. We need to assume that there will be
COVID cases during the season.

Dear Basketball Families,

As we begin the season, we thought it important to outline the safety precautions we are taking for
basketball and to remind everyone that basketball is a high risk activity.

In order to mitigate risk, we are implementing the following procedures:

Please note that basketball is inherently a high risk activity. We feel that basketball is worth offering
this winter because of the social-emotional and physical benefits to the students. That said, please
note that by choosing to participate in basketball, you are agreeing to the additional risk and to the
measures that may need to occur if and when there is a positive diagnosis. Thank you in advance
as we work to provide a successful, safe, and healthy basketball season for the children.

Sincerely,

Matt Manley - Athletic Director
Margot DiMuzio - Assistant Athletic Director
Joanne Shemiot - Head of Student Life
Meg Steele - Head of Schools 



WEEK OF 11-15WEEK OF 11-15WEEK OF 11-15



A T H L E T I C S  S I D E L I N E  S T O R E
Now open online!! Optional

C U S T O M I Z E D  I T E M S

O P E N  2 4 / 7

F L A T  R A T E  S H I P P I N G

N O  M I N I M U M

V A R I E T Y  O F  B R A N D S
O F F E R E D

You choose the item, color and design!

Order as little or as much as you'd like

Shipped to individual homes

UnderArmour, Nike and BSN Brand, to name a few

"Permanent", online store

Store Link: CLICK HERE

https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/illinois/chicago/sacred-heart

